
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
29 March 2021  
  
Vanessa Nevjestic  
ASX Compliance Pty Limited  
Level 40 Central Park  
152-158 St George’s Tce  
Perth WA 6000  
By email only: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au   
  
Dear Vanessa  
 
EXTENSION TO VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION TO 6 APRIL 2021  

  
In reference to the request for voluntary suspension made on 17 March 2021 and the extension requested on 
22 March 2021, the Company now requests that its securities remain suspended until the close of trading on 
6 April 2021 pending an announcement regarding an acquisition transaction.  
  
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted.  

  
Please contact me if you require any further information concerning this matter.   
Yours sincerely  

  
Melanie Leydin  
Company Secretary   
Roto-Gro International Limited  
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